
TO:

FROM:

DATE:

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

February 8, 2011

SUBJECT: February 17, 2011 City Council agenda item:
NPA-2010-0005.02 —2201 Grove Blvd.
(Grove Elevated Reclaimed Water Storage Tank)

On January 11, 2011, the Planning Commission approved the motion for an indefinite
postponement requested by the applicant on a vote of 8-0, with Commissioner Jay Reddy
was absent.

Dan Pedersen, city staff and agent for Austin Water Utility, requested an indefinite
postponement of this case to pursue an alternative site.

If you need additional information, please contact Maureen Meredith, Senior Planner,
Planning and Development Review Department, 974-2695.

Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager


